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 e-NEWS 
Dear Community, 
 

On Sunday, we celebrated the feast of the Trinity. As Christians, we believe in God 
the Father, Jesus, who is God made man, and the Holy Spirit who is the power of 
Jesus, blowing as a gentle breeze and sometimes as a ferocious wind, over this 
earth and into our hearts. 
 

We know God is revealed as a God of kindness, faithfulness and compassion. Jesus 
is experienced as the human expression of this love of God. Moreover, we are 
drawn into him through the Spirit of Love, the Holy Spirit. 
 

“You reveal yourself in the depth of our being 

Drawing us to share in your life and love…” 

 (Trinity Sunday Opening Prayer.) 

 

We ask that as a school community, we may be kind, faithful and compassionate, 
confident that the Spirit is leading us as we work, play and learn together. 
__________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 

This week is Review Week. I outlined the significance of this week and the process 
in last week’s e-NEWS. We look forward to a positive week of learning, so we can 
set a solid and rigorous agenda for our school for the next four years. 
 
 

Yours Sincerely, 

 
Anthony McCluskey 

Principal 
 

 

 

Inside Story 3 

Inside Story 4 

Inside Story 5 

Inside Story 6 

Inside Story 7 

Last Story 8 

The wisdom of  

St. Mary MacKillop 

“I must only trust in 

the mercies of God.” 

 

2.6.1867 

 

 

IMPORTANT   DATES 

2017 Term Dates 
 
 

Term 2 
18 April-30 June 
 

Term 3 
17 July-22 September 
 

Term 4 
9 October-20 December 

 
 

 

2017-Term 2 
 

 

 

Wednesday 28 June 

Parent Teacher  

Conversations 1pm to 6pm 
 

Thursday 29 June 

Parent Teacher 

Conversations 4pm to 6pm 
 

Friday 30 June 

Last Day of Term 2- 

Students finish at 1.00pm 

 

 

http://www.mmkeilordowns.catholic.edu.au/
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Condolences 
 

We would like to offer our condolences to the Attard Family (Mia 6Y, Miles 4G and Madeleine 3B) on the passing 
of their great grandmother.  Our thoughts and prayers are with you at this difficult time. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

PARENTS & FRIENDS ASSOCIATION 
 

 

UP AND COMING EVENTS 
 
 

Next meeting details will be posted in next week’s e-NEWS. 
 
TERM TWO 
 

Special Lunch Day – Hot Dog Day, Thursday 15th June. Orders close tomorrow morning. 
Please see details below. 
Hoyts Movie Night – 16th June Despicable Me 3 @ 6:30pm all tickets $12.50 each. Order forms attached. 
(Seats are limited) 
Crazy Hair Day– 30th June: Last day of term. Gold coin donation. More details in the coming weeks. 
 
TERM THREE 
 

Ladies Night – August – Date and venue to be confirmed 
Father’s Day Stall– 31st August (all classes) - 1st September (first break only) 
Dance Party– Date to be confirmed 
 
TERM FOUR 
 

Sausage Sizzle– Date to be confirmed 
Christmas Carols Night– Date to be confirmed 
 

DAY 
Since the recent unexpected closure of the canteen, the school and the Parent’s Association have 
decided to hold a number of special lunch days throughout the term.  The first of these will be on 
this Thursday the 15th of June.  Children will be able to purchase the following lunch special: 

 

 Hot Dog:  $3.00 each 

 Hot Dog Combo: (Hot-Dog, Pop-top & popcorn)- $5.00 each 

If your child would like to order this special lunch, please log onto 

Flexischools and place your order.  

 

Orders close Tomorrow at 9.00am. 
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St Mary Mackillop Primary School is Fundraising with Entertainment Books! 
 

The brand NEW 2017/2018 Entertainment Books are in stock.  If you would like to order your copy just 
visit www.entbook.com.au/9127y31 and place your order online.  Books and digital memberships are just $70 each 
and are packed full of great offers.  Not only will you receiving amazing discounts to a variety of venues and 
restaurants, but you will also be helping our school as St Mary Mackillop P.S will receive 20% of all membership sales! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

http://www.entbook.com.au/9127y31
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Wakakirri 
 

For the past three weeks, the Wakakirri students have been lucky enough to receive support from a group of 
dedicated CRC students. As pictured below, the year ten students are helping choreograph one scene in our story. 
 

The Waka students received an encouragement award for all their hard work during rehearsals thus far.  
 

Our performance, titled Sudden Stawell is almost complete. Join us 2pm, June 27 for a showcase afternoon.  
We look forward to sharing our story with you.  
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 If you have a Centrelink pensioner concession OR Health care card, please complete 

and return to the office to receive $125.00 discount per child off your school fees. 
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